

## 10 DOWNING STREET

ID + 5 /7/ IC HO DIT FRO DIN CST LPO PGO DIM MAFF

From the Private Secretary

28 June 1979

The Prime Minister has received the enclosed letter from Mr. Len Murray together with a copy of the General Council's statement on the Government's economic policy and a motion for submission to the 1979 Trades Union Congress. The statement follows Mr. Murray's presentation at the Prime Minister's meeting with the Economic Committee last Monday very closely. But I would be grateful for advice on whether the Prime Minister should send a substantive reply. I have, of course, sent a formal acknowledgement.

I am sending copies of this letter to the Private Secretaries to members of E Committee and to Richard Prescott (Paymaster General's Office) and Martin Vile (Cabinet Office).

T. P. LANKESTER

A. M. W. Battishill, Esq., H.M. Treasury.

f1/2m